Faculty Senate
Resolution on Election Day 2020
Passed October 21, 2020

In consideration of the upcoming US general election on November 3, 2020, we hereby ask that faculty consider not holding exams or requiring essay or project submissions on election day. We recognize that due to the late notice, it may not be possible for many faculty to adjust their course schedules.

Inspired by the “Resolution on Student Assignments During Election Week,” passed by the Rutgers New Brunswick Faculty Council on September 18, 2020.
